Mainstreaming Child Rights in the B.A. LL.B. / LL.B. Curriculum of the Universities in Uttar Pradesh on August 27-28, 2016

RMLNLU organized a meeting of experts for "Mainstreaming Child Rights in the B.A. LL.B. / LL.B. Curriculum of the Universities in Uttar Pradesh (Development of Model Curriculum)" during August 27-28, 2016.

Prof. (Dr.) Gurdip Singh, Vice-Chancellor, RMLNLU chaired the inaugural session of the deliberations and emphasized on the relevance of Child Rights and expressed his regret on the non-implementation of the existing laws on child protection. He stated that even stakeholders lack knowledge about laws on child protection. He further stated that besides students, the teachers of law also need to be sensitized about child protection laws. He also stated that the outcome of meeting of group of experts will successfully lead to the mainstreaming of child rights in the existing curriculum of different Universities. He also forwarded the idea of starting a diploma course by the University on child protection for stakeholders.



Dr. P.M. Nair welcomed the initiative of organizing meeting of experts for developing a model curriculum for all the Universities in Uttar Pradesh. He shared his experiences about lack of training among stakeholders. He stated that by starting a course on child protection, the stakeholders will not only be trained about the text of the child protection law, but also about the spirit of the law, and that it will make a deep impact on existing framework on child protection

